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January 25, 2024

Robb Popp
City of Lee’s Summit
220 SE Green Street
Lee’s Summit, MO 64063

RE: Post Installed Anchors at Pallet Rack Base
Midwest Distribution
1220 NW Main Street, Lee’s Summit Missouri

Dear Robb,

PMA Engineering has reviewed the substitution of 1/2” diameter DeWalt Power Stud+SD1 
anchors in lieu of the ½” diameter Hilti KWIK-X Screw anchors specified on the Contract 
Documents prepared by PMA Engineering dated 10/26/2023. Based on testing results provided 
by the manufacturer (DeWalt Anchoring and Fastening Systems) which utilized the field 
installed anchor spacing, it is our opinion that these anchors are acceptable. 

Please contact me if you have any questions or comments related to this issue.  

Regards, 

PMA Engineering

David M. McNaghten, P.E. S.E. 
President Emeritus

cc: Randy Buck
Scott Coryell
Greg Mitchem
Steve Edwards
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